
 

INVESTOR INFORMATION Vienna, 4 June 2009 
 
 
 

Criteria Caixa Corp increases stake in Erste 
Group to 5.1% 
 
 
Criteria Caixa Corp SA, the investment vehicle of Caja de Ahorros y Pensiones Barcelona (la Caixa) 
announced today that it has increased its stake in Erste Group and now owns 16.2m shares or 5.1% of 
the total outstanding voting shares.  
 
In addition, cooperation agreements between Erste Group’s majority shareholder ERSTE Foundation 
and Criteria Caixa Corp as well as agreements about a business cooperation between the two banking 
groups, were signed yesterday. This latter agreement will offer both institutions access to each other’s 
clients in their respective home markets. The envisaged cooperation will allow la Caixa to support those 
of its 10.6m customers who have specific business interests in CEE, thereby offering Erste Group 
access to retail and corporate customers in Spain. 
 
A key element of the cooperation agreement is the common roots of the two institutions, both of which 
were founded as savings banks with a benevolent purpose. 
 
Criteria Caixa Corp sees this investment as an opportunity to participate in the future potential of the 
CEE region and has indicated the possibility of increasing its stake in Erste Group over time. “Erste 
Group is the best possible partner for us to enter a region of Europe, which continues to offer long term 
growth perspectives” commented Juan María Nin, President and CEO of la Caixa, who was also elected 
as a member of the supervisory board of Erste Group in its recent shareholders meeting. 
  
“We are delighted that one of the most successful retail banks in Europe, and one with a similar 
background and philosophy as Erste has chosen to become our partner. Moreover, la Caixa has a long 
and proven track record of strategic partnership as a reliable and supportive minority shareholder”, said 
Andreas Treichl, CEO of Erste Group. 
 
About Criteria Caixa Corp: 
Criteria Caixa Corp is a listed subsidiary of Spain’s largest savings bank la Caixa and holds investments 
in industrial and financial companies. The company has a strategic commitment to invest in regions that 
offer long term growth opportunities. 
 
This announcement is also made pursuant to Section 91 of the Austrian Stock Exchange Act 
(Börsegesetz).
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Erste Group, Investor Relations, Graben 21, 1010 Vienna, Austria, Fax: +43 (0) 5 0100 9 13112 
 
Gabriele Werzer,   Tel. +43 (0) 5 0100 Ext. 11286,  E-mail: gabriele.werzer@erstegroup.com
Thomas Sommerauer,  Tel. +43 (0) 5 0100 Ext. 17326,  E-mail: thomas.sommerauer@erstegroup.com
Peter Makray,   Tel. +43 (0) 5 0100 Ext. 16878,  E-mail: peter.makray@erstegroup.com
 
This release is also available on our website at http://www.erstegroup.com/investorrelations  in the news section.
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